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Improving  safety 
along Brunswick 
Street, Fitzroy.
YARRA CITY COUNCIL IS UNDERTAKING A MAJOR 
PROJECT TO MAKE 15 INTERSECTIONS ON BRUNSWICK 
STREET (BETWEEN ALEXANDRA PARADE AND 
VICTORIA PARADE) SAFER FOR ALL ROAD USERS.

Work will begin in December 2016 and take around seven 
months to complete. Visit www.yarracity.vic.gov.au  
for further information.



NINETY-SEVEN CRASHES WERE 
RECORDED ON BRUNSWICK STREET 
(BETWEEN ALEXANDRA PARADE AND 
VICTORIA PARADE) BETWEEN 2010  
AND 2014. 
Of these, 93 involved vulnerable road users 
including cyclists, motorcyclists  
and pedestrians. Council has obtained 
$950,000 in Black Spot funding from  
 
 
 

the Federal Government to make 
Brunswick Street safer for all road users.

Project timing
Improvement works will begin in December 
2016 and are expected to take seven 
months to complete. 

Property owners affected by the works will 
receive a letter with more information prior 
to work starting.

What will be done?
• Raised treatments at pedestrian 

crossings at all 15 intersections

• Kerbs extensions at selected 
intersections

• Splitter island at the intersection  
of Brunswick and Moor streets

• Associated drainage works
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For further information, contact Council on 9205 5555 or at email info@yarracity. vic.gov.au or visit www.yarracity.vic.gov.au


